
Sensibill Welcomes Director of IS to the Team

Sensibill, a full service medical billing management company welcomes Director of Information
Systems, Cory Freeman.

Fort Worth, TX (BizHWY) February 24, 2011 - Sensibill, a full service billing and accounts receivable
management company, is proud to announce a new member to the team.  Cory Freeman is our new Director of
Information Systems.  She has a Bachelors of Science in Management Information Systems from Florida State
University. 

Freeman's skill set will enhance the dynamic of the Sensibill team as she has previous experience in the same role
she has accepted at Sensibill.  

Sensibill President, Barbara Graham says, "I am eager to welcome Cory to our team.  She will change us for the
better."  

Freeman's duties will include integrating new clients into Sensibill, maintaining relationships with existing
clients, implement new technological solutions to ensure Sensibill maintains the gold standard our clients come to
know and expect.

A few background highlights include:  BS in MIS from FSU, Microsoft SQL Server Certified, extensive
programming knowledge and several years of experience in IT including management of large IT infrastructures. 

		            ###

For further questions please visit us at http://www.sensibill.net/contact-us.html

Web Site: http://www.sensibill.net/

Contact Information:
Media Contact: Barbara Graham, Sensibill President
6115 Camp Bowie Boulevard
Suite 260
Fort Worth, TX 76116
866-899-7771
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